
The Castle Practice, our local GP, continues to look after the Tidworth Community 
Area very well: 
 

 Taking regular appointments for those who need them   
 

 Running Flu vaccination programmes (drive-thru at Tidworth, walk-thru at 
Ludgershall)  
 

 Running a Pneumococcal vaccination programme (this gives protection 
against pneumonia) for those who need it   
 

 And gaining a Platinum award (again) for their Carer Support initiatives 
 
Salisbury District Hospital is rising to the current challenges and coping. 
 
South West Ambulance Service is responding well to calls from our area. 
 
We share, of course, the country-wide H&Wb issues, but there are no specific issues 
for this Community Area. 
 
Regards 
 
  Reia Jones 

Chair, Tidworth Community Area Health & Wellbeing Group 
 
 


